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John Hayes referred to this 70+ slide pdf (at epa.gov website) during the April 2023 public forum
“Salem Wind Port” (the offshore wind port development project).  He did it as an FYI for the
audience since SERC and SAFE have together expressed concerns regarding the need to avoid
the burning of diesel (and other fossil fuels) by incoming/outgoing vessels and offloading vehicles.











Courtesy of Bonnie Bain, OSW Researcher, SAFE

SERC will make a 
pdf of this slide 
presentation 
available to all.







During this April meeting, I referred to the research by
SAFE that I am contributing to regarding the possible use
of renewable OSW energy to create hydrogen.
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This YouTube clip is 
from Green Energy 
Consumers Alliance.
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